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As a resident of Pyrmont, and formerly of Glebe since 1991, I wish to object in the strongest possible 
terms to the response which reduces the highest buildings on the current Fish Markets site from 46 
to 36, BUT at the same time massively INCREASES the height of a building on a private building site 
in Bank Street. 

 

The newly proposed development will still "wall in" those who live and work in Pyrmont, and block 
views of Pyrmont from Glebe, the harbour, and dwarf the new Fish Markets under construction.  The 
visual impact around Pyrmont will still be  gigantic and unacceptable to us residents. 

 

I also strongly object to the unacceptable "trick" of greatly increasing the height of a side street 
building in an announcement which focuses on a few percent reduction of the out-of-character 
height of water-front buildings. All the proposals completely dwarf the new fish markets, and must 
be rejected.




